



City of Boston Public Facilities Department

Martin J. Walsh, Mayor

MEMORANDUM

To:

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall

CC:

Tom Leahy, PFD

Brian McLaughlin, BPS

From:

James McGaffigan

Senior Project Manager Public Facilities Department

Project:

William E. Carter School

Re:

Community Meeting Notice - William E. Carter School

Date:

November 23, 2020

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be holding the 2nd Community Meeting for the Preliminary Design Program (PDP). Per the MSBA regulations, the PDP lays-out the various capital solutions the City is exploring for the future William E. Carter School building.

Thursday, December 10, 2020 from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm.

The meeting will be held virtually via Webex

Via Webex. Please use the hyperlink below:

https://cityofboston.webex.com/cityofboston/onstage/g.php?MTID=e58aa76c77cb87c99bf9c3a85ff47bc06

You can also call in using the following number and access code:

1-408-418-9388

Access code: 129 904 4453

Please see attached meeting notice and post.

 $26~C_{\text{ourt}}~S_{\text{treet}},~10_{\text{th}}~F_{\text{loor}} \bullet B_{\text{oston}},~\text{MA}~02108 \bullet 617\text{-}635\text{-}0412 \bullet F_{\text{ax}};~617\text{-}635\text{-}0555\\$ www.boston.gov/public facilities